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This bill is wrong on so many levels. 

1. A well is paid for by the land owner and is their personal property. No one is 

allowed access to private properly when ever they choice, including the government, 

unless there is unlawful activites happening. 

2. God owns the water, the governement does not. 

3. Private wells are not any business of anyone once the permitting process is 

completed.  

4. This cannot be a way to get everyone to fund city water to rural areas or to force 

people to move to towns. 

5. This state has way bigger problems then focusing on well water. Quit the testing 

and wasting of tax money. Spend that on locking of drug dealer as that is a way 

bigger threat the some nitrates.  


